
CSSD CAROLINE STEWART SCHOOL OF DANCE                                 21st Feb 
2020 

WARM WELCOME 

The term has started off wonderful and it is great to see all our familiar smiling faces.  It has 
also been great to meet many new students and their families.  Please remember to join our 
facebook page.  If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me.   

UNIFORM/SHOES 

We will be open on Sunday 23rd February,  5.00pm to 6.00pm. 

If you have ordered any uniform items in the last two weeks, the t-shirts arrived today and other 
items shouldn’t be too far away. 

2020 RECITAL 

At this stage we have two dates penciled in, awaiting theatre confirmation.  If Expressions it will 
be the 7th & 8th November and if Little Theatre it will be 27th & 28th November.  

2019 “Dancing to the Rhythm of Life” RECITAL DVD - $30 

I have these at the studio if you haven’t purchased your one yet – don’t forget! 

2019 “Dancing to the Rhythm of Life” RECITAL PHOTOS 

Friendly Reminder - Please check out www.bex.nz for your child’s class and individual photos.  
Order forms are online. 

TERM FEES 

Well the year has started off with a hiss and a roar and as yet I have not yet done invoicing, so 
don’t panic I haven’t forgotten you!  Bank account is 01-0530-0140043 – Invoices to follow 
shortly. 

Here’s to a fantastic term, Caroline & Team

http://www.bex.nz

